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Grant budgetary independence to the Auditor's Office. Advance this initiative in full to Charter 
Review Committee. The current structure is biased, flawed, enables conflict of interest (and 
entertains corruption acts), already seen and committed by the subcommittee by not considering 
it. 

Cesar Cortez 


